

August 29, 2016

Beth Martin Alzheimer Society of Ontario 20 Eglinton Avenue West, 16th Floor Toronto, ON M4R 1K8

Dear Beth Martin,

On behalf of the Canadian Institutes of Health Research Institute of Aging, I would like to extend my sincere congratulations on being selected to receive the 2016 CIHR Institute of Aging Voluntary Sector Outreach Award.

This initiative aims to support Canadian voluntary sector organizations active in the area of healthy aging in order to increase or enhance the impact of currently available knowledge in the trajectory of aging on public awareness, and to engage in activities that would inform the research community of unmet needs in the area of healthy aging. We are confident that your work at the Alzheimer Society of Ontario will successfully accomplish this.

The Institute of Aging values your achievements and the strength of your contribution and commitment to health research in aging in Canada. I encourage you to continue your exemplary work.

Sincerely,

Yves Joanette

Scientific Director, CIHR Institute of Aging

